
 

 
 
 

 

11th August 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

GCSE/Level 2 Results Day 2022 

Please be advised that Year 12 students and their parents may come to school on Thursday 
25th August 2022 from 9.15am onwards to collect GCSE/Level 2 results in the school 
assembly hall.  If you are unable to collect your daughter’s results a copy will be posted home 
to your current address on file. 
 
Application forms for Post 16 study at Belfast Model School for Girls will be available for 
students when they come to collect their results.  

Post-16 Entrance Interviews will take place from 10.30am onwards on Thursday 25th 
August 2022.  No appointment is necessary.  We would request that a parent or guardian is 
also available to attend the entrance interview on this day. 

From 9.00am that morning, tea, coffee and croissants will be provided to help all relax, enjoy 
and celebrate the success of our students – students and their parents/guardians are warmly 
welcome. 

Best wishes, 

 
Ms P Stuart, 
Principal 

 
 

 
 


